

YULA Boys High School

ADMINISTRATION

Rabbi Heshy Glass, Ed.D. Head of School

Mr. David Nagel *President*

Rabbi Joseph Schreiber *Vice Principal*

Paul Soifer, Ph.D. Director of General Studies May, 2013

Dear Rabbi Weiser:

On behalf of the leadership of YULA, we join the San Diego Jewish community in congratulating Soille Hebrew Day School on its milestone 50th Anniversary and in its Jubilee Celebration.

Throughout the years we have welcomed Hebrew Day graduates who have chosen to attend YULA, and see a pattern of developed good character and high-level academic preparedness in both Judaic and general studies. In addition, while at YULA several of your former students have shown leadership skills, and have contributed greatly to many important programs in school and within our surrounding community.

Keep up the great work. The Jewish People needs all of the inspired, well educated leaders we can find. May the coming 50 years prove to be equally as fruitful. Mazel Tov!

Rest wishes

Rabbi Heshy Glass

Keep up the great work. The Jewish People needs all of the inspired, well educated leaders we can fluid. May the coming 50 years prove to be equally as fruitful. Maze: Tevl.







